
From: Paul Stevens
To: Mike Murray
Subject: Haul Seine Fishing
Date: 03/23/2010 02:45 PM

Mike,

Jon Anglin advised the state regulation only allows  haul seine fishing south of Ramp
4 from around Jan. 1 until early April.  He can remember only about 4 to 6 times he
has seen this fishing in this area.  The rest of the year haul seine fishing is not
allowed south of Ramp 4.

I'm sending David Carter an email about Hatteras Spit.  He's on leave this week.  I'll
also copy Brad Griest and Acting DR Jeff Goad.

Thanks,

Paul K. Stevens
Chief Ranger
National Park Service
Outer Banks Group
1401 National Park Drive
Manteo, NC 27954

(252) 473-2111 ext. 119 (office)
(252) 475-8307 (cellular)
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